
From: Soura, Christian
To: Meredith Cleland <CLELANM@sctax.org>

Date: 12/16/2013 9:51:59 AM
Subject: RE: Education Credit

Attachments: (2013-12-16) Draft Edits to Exceptional Needs Proviso (v05).docx

Thanks - I tried to weave together comments from a couple folks in producing the attached mark-up 
of the proviso. Do you mind having folks take a look at this and get back with comments/changes? 
Ideally by the end of the day tomorrow?
 

Also, the number below is my cell - much better way to get a hold of me than my desk line. Thanks.
 

CLS
 

Christian L. Soura
 
Deputy Chief of Staff
 

(803) 543-0792
 
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 

-----Original Message-----
 
From: Meredith Cleland [mailto:CLELANM@sctax.org] 
 
Sent: Monday, December 09, 2013 4:17 PM
 
To: Soura, Christian
 
Subject: FW: Education Credit
 

Hey Christian!
 

Bill asked us to contact you related to the Education Credit proposed changes. The most important 
policy call is related to the ability for taxpayers to receive both a deduction and a credit for the same 
contributions. That language is highlighted in the attachment. If you'd like to discuss the proposal or 
have any other questions please let me know.
 

Thanks
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